
6301 MONTROSE ROAD, ROCKVILLE, MD 20852

M E N ’ S  C L U B

MEN’S CLUB 
Service to B’nai Israel and our 
community, strengthening Jewish 
values, and building friendships.
B’nai Israel has a vibrant, active, and enthusiastic 
Men’s Club that truly touches the lives of every 
family in this synagogue in some way. The B’nai 
Israel Men’s Club brings men together for three key reasons: Service to B’nai and our community, strengthening 
Jewish values, and building friendships in our community.  These are the beliefs that keep us all coming and 
supporting the Men’s Club.  

October will kick off our programming year with a very full agenda that offers engaging, interesting, and fun 
programs.  Here are programming highlights for October and November: 

PLEASE JOIN US 
& INVITE A FRIEND

www.bnaiisraelcong.org/mensclub

OCTOBER
•	 Board Meeting Sunday, October 8 at 10:00 AM. 

Open to all.  Come and learn more about the Men’s 
Club.  

•	 Sukkot Event The Escape Room on Sunday, 
October 8.  The 30 minute sessions run continuously 
from 9:00 AM to 1:00 PM. RSVP to Jeff Fredman 
(jnfpatent@msn.com) for a specific time slot. 

•	 Hearing Men’s Voices led by Jeff Moss on Sunday 
October 29 at 10:30 AM. Join us for this important 
and timely discussion.

•	 Brisket and Beer at 7 Locks Brewery Welcome 
to Men’s Club Event on Wednesday, October 18 
at 6:30 PM. A small donation to hurricane relief is 
requested. RSVP to Wayne Berman (wayneb4me@
aol.com) by October 16.

•	 Family Health and Fitness Expo Flu shots, 
medical screenings, vendors, and doctors. Sunday, 
October 22 at 10:30 AM.  Contact Bram Hass (bnai.
healthandfitness.expo@gmail.com).

NOVEMBER
•	 Board Meeting Sunday, November 5 at 10:00 AM.  

Open to all. Come and learn more about the Men’s 
Club.  

•	 Breakfast & Speaker The Political Year In Review 
with panelists Jonathan Salant and David Becker. 
Sunday, November 12 at 10:00 AM. Co-sponsored 
with Sisterhood. 

•	 Sports Night  Women in Sports on Thursday, 
November 16 at 6:30 PM. 

Our Club is affiliated with the Federation of Jewish Men’s Clubs.  For the past several years we have consistently won the 
Federation’s Quality Club Award in recognition of our outstanding programs and activities.   If you have any questions 
about the Men’s Club, want to get involved or would like to participate in our programs, please contact Co-Presidents

Wayne Berman (wayneb4me@aol.com) or Richard Saltzman (zachaj@comcast.net ).
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